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Godfrey, IL – On August 9, the Driving for Down Syndrome golf tournament and 
fundraiser was held at Lockhaven Country Club in Godfrey, IL.  The event’s official 
donation to the Down Syndrome Association of Greater St. Louis was $2,650.00.

The event was organized by Sarah Stickels, an employee at the club and resident of East 
Alton, IL.  Ms. Stickels organized the event in honor of her brother, Seth Stickels, who 
has Down Syndrome. 

“The money we raise can help fund programs that can enhance the lives of individuals 
with this condition and their families,” said Ms. Stickels. “This is our first golf 
fundraiser in this area.  We’re hoping that as people become more aware of it, the 
tournament will grow each year.” 

The highlight of the golf fundraiser was a ceremonial tee-off by Emmanuel Bishop, the 
13 year old son of Mr. and Mrs. Victor Bishop of Edwardsville, IL.  Emmanuel has 
Down syndrome and has won medals in the Special Olympics in golf.  He also swims 
and plays violin.

The golf fundraiser at Lockhaven Country Club included golf, lunch, dinner, door 
prizes, and an auction that featured an autographed Rams football.

Lockhaven Country Club, located in Godfrey, IL and founded in 1956, is a full service 
facility with an 18 hole golf course, dining/meeting facilities, and pool.  The club is 
managed by Kemper Sports Management which manages 92 golf facilities throughout 
the U.S. including daily fee, private, and resort locations.  Kemper Sports offers golf 
facility management, development and construction, and sports management and 
communications services.



Contact information:
Kelsy Bradbury, Marketing Director, Lockhaven Country Club
kbradbury@kempersports.com
618-466-2861


